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ARE YOU READY TO ENROLL AT LASSEN HIGH? 

Parents: Here’s what you need to know to start the process 
 

It may be hard for you to believe but next year, you’ll have yourself a 

Freshman. In preparation for your child’s next big step, Lassen High 

School wants to make sure that you and your student have a smooth 

transition. 

On Wednesday, January 27th, Lassen High School Superintendent and 

Principal, Morgan Nugent and Assistant Principal Josh Blackburn will be 

holding an informational meeting at Lassen High School Student Center, 

beginning at 6:00 PM to give you all the information you need to get your 

student enrolled in our district. There will be staff available on site to assist 

you in the online enrollment process if needed. Please be sure that you 

have an accessible email address and we’ll help you with the rest! By 

completing the online enrollment process for the district, you’ll ensure that your child is ready to register for 

their classes at Lassen High School when the time comes in mid-March.  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                      

 

 


